
 Bulletin Announcements 
January 29– February 4 

SUNDAY January 29th 
Pastor Trevor brings the message: 

Psalm 119  Celebrating the Word of God 
Psalm 119: 145– 176 
Instructions for Lost Sheep  

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
Monday, cancelled this week  Holy Flame 6:15 PM – 8 PM (Worship practice at 5:45 PM) 
Tuesday, January 31st 10:00 AM Women’s Prayer Time, Fellowship Hall 
Tuesday, January 31st 6:30 - 8:00 PM Women’s Bible Study Fellowship,   Richards Chapel 

Wednesday, February 1st 6:30 - 8:00 PM AWANA.  2yrs. - 8th grade. 
Thursday, February 2nd  2:00 - 3:30 PM Women’s Bible Study and Support Group.                                         
 Ruth: Redemption for the Broken   Questions? See Sandy Policani. (Library) 
Friday, February 3rd AWANA Bible Quiz practice Fellowship Hall 6pm 
Saturday, February 4th WOMANS BREAKFAST   

Michelina Cozzetto with Jonah Project will be the featured. 
             ministry for our February 4 - Ladies Breakfast 9am. Come  
             learn how to pray and support those on the front lines with 
             trafficked victims, and survivors and other at-risk groups in 

             Spokane. Remember to bring a dish to share.  

Mark your calendars: 
Start 2023 in song! We are having a hymn sing in the chapel on Thursday, February 9 from 6-7pm.  
 Come join us to enjoy the truths of hymns of our faith. Bring a favorite to request along with a verse 
    or story of why it is special to you or just enjoy the favorites of others. 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH FOR FEBRUARY 
Luke and Amy Nelson (see back page) 

The missions team wants  to thank everyone for the generosity of our congregation, as we 

have sent a total of $2,530 to Oleg, to help purchase generators. 

Official Office hours:  Monday – Thursday 1:30 PM to 4:30 PM.  If you have something for 
the announcements please email, text or leave a note by Wednesday afternoon at 4pm.   

 

Pastor’s office hours are Wednesday—Friday 1 to 4. 

Welcome  Visitors! 

Nursery care is available during service, as well as Children’s Church for 5 years  to  5th grade. 

TODAY IS THE Annual General Meeting, downstairs in the Fellowship Hall.  There is plenty of food for everyone so come on down.  

We will have a meeting and hold a few votes (members only) everyone is welcome to participate in the discussions and hear what 

is going on.  If you can’t stay, be sure and grab a church report off the visitor center.  Members please sign in as you get to the 

basement just before the hallway, thank you. 



Luke and Amy Nelson are with Mission Aviation Fellowship, an aviation minis-
try that has been serving isolated people for over 75 years. They are preparing 
to serve in the southern African nation of Lesotho. Luke will serve as a pilot/
mechanic; reaching out to isolated communities living in Lesotho’s rugged high-
lands to provide medical care and access to the gospel. Amy will be home with 
their two children and hopes to share her faith with their neighbors through re-
lationship building. They need an additional $1,800/month in order to be fully 
funded before moving overseas. To join their team as a prayer or financial part-
ner you can visit Luke and Amy’s web page: [maf.org/missionaries/lnelson]
maf.org/missionaries/lnelson or contact Luke for other options. 

 lnelson@maf.org 

Meals on Wheels luncheons are available at Cheney United Methodist Church 

(204 4t St).  On Tuesdays and Thursdays from 11 AM to 1 PM.  A time to get a 

meal and to socialize, for anyone 60 years of age and up. 

FEED Cheney is Monday the 30th.  They supply meals and groceries and whatever 

else may have been donated to the organization (sometimes coats, sometimes 

they open the clothing bank, sometimes gas cards) This is a social time and every-

one from the community is welcome. 

Our church supports Feed Cheney financially, but they can always use more volun-

teers, especially those with food handlers permits.  They are also always looking 

for free music entertainment for dinner.   

 

Other local outreaches we support include Cheney Food Bank and Cheney Cloth-

ing Bank. They can always use more volunteers.  Maybe you can’t make a weekly 

commitment but even if you could once a month it would help other volunteers 

take a little time off, so they don’t get burned out. 

mailto:lnelson@maf.org

